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Key Dates                                

for your diary 

Wed 17th Nov                  

4pm – 7pm              

Thurs 18th Nov         

5pm – 8pm 

Parent 

Consultation 

Evenings 

Booking system is 

now online…please 

book your slot. 

Monday 15th 

November               

Anti Bullying Week 

Odd Socks Day 

where we will 

celebrate everyone 

being different and 

unique. 

Friday 19th Nov         

Children in Need 
Wear something 

spotty to school         

50p per child and 

£1 per family All 

proceeds to the 

charity.  

 

OPEN EVENINGS 

FOR RECEPTION 

2022                 
Wednesday 1st 

December    

Thursday 2nd 

December  

5pm both nights 

Please contact 

the office to let 

us know you are 

attending. 

 

Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for 

the Autumn term are 

Respect and Courtesy, 

Thankfulness, Hope and 

Patience. We are currently 

focusing on the virtue of 

Hope. The virtue of hope 

responds to the desire for 

happiness which God has 

placed in the heart of 

everyone. 

November                    

is a time for 

remembering and 

praying for our 

loved ones who 

have gone before 

us and whose loss 

we feel. It is 

important for 

each of us to 

remember those 

who have gone 

before us in the 

hope of the 

resurrection 

promised by Jesus. 

November is the Month of the Holy Souls. 

‘They are not gone from us but gone before us.’ 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

Parent Consultation Evenings 

 These will take place face to face for all parents  

- Wednesday 17th November  4-7pm 

- Thursday 18th November 5-8pm. 

All parents should make an appointment for their child using our online booking 

system and will be a chance to speak with your child’ s teacher about their progress 

since September.  Please be aware meetings are for a maximum of 10 minutes. 

Thank you in advance 

Applications for Starting Primary School in 2022 

Applications for parents of pupils who will be starting primary school in September 

2022 are now open.  

The deadline for submitting applications is Saturday 15th January.  

The link for applying for places online is: https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-

education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school 

If you are applying for a place at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, please do 

remember to hand in the Supplementary Information Form (SIF) to the school office 

in addition to completing the online application with Leeds. You can find the school 

SIF form on the school website https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-

information/admissions 

Please pass this information onto any families or friends who you know might be 

interested. 

We will be holding group tours on 1st and 2nd December, places must be booked so 

please contact the school office. 
 

Love Lives On 

Those we love remain with us for love itself lives on, 

and cherished memories never fade because a loved one’s gone. 

Those we love can never be more than a thought apart, 

for as long as there is memory, they’ll live on in the heart. 

 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions


 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is 97.6% which is above our 

target.   

Congratulations to YEAR 3 Miss Guy and           

YEAR 4 Miss McBrearty                                        

who have achieved 100% attendance this 

week. Well done! 

 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who 

have brought their children in to school and 

on time each day. We appreciate all your 

efforts and your children will do too! 

Our school 

target is 

97 %. 
 

Class 
This 

week 

Last 

week 
 

This 

week 

Last 

week 

Reception 1 93.5 100 Year 3 100 93.3 

Reception 2 98.6 95.3 Year 4 100 97.5 

Year 1 94 96.5 Year 5 98.6 95.7 

Year 1/2 99.2 96.2 Year 5/6 98.7 100 

Year 2/3 98.4 100 Year 6 95 96.7 

This week’s whole school attendance  97.6% 



 

 

Our Wonderful 

‘Stars of the Week’ 

         

Congratulations to all our 

superstars this week! 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 

Reception 1 Jonatan For always following our school rules. 

Reception 2 Scarlett For learning to write both her names. 

Year 1 

Jensen  For his wonderful work in Phonics 

Zachariah 
For his wonderful independent work and always trying his 

best. 

Year 1/2 
Oakley 

For persevering and making good progress in all areas of his 

learning. 

Ella For working hard on improvements to her handwriting 

Year 2/3 
Temidayo For his enthusiastic attitude in hymn practice. 

Lucas For trying hard in his learning. 

Year 3 
Saffiya For trying her best in Maths learning 

Oliver For trying his best in his learning. 

Year 4 
Joanne 

For always trying her best and having a positive attitude 

towards learning. 

Danny For his improved handwriting. 

Year 5 
Lacey For always trying her best. 

Gavin For excellent effort in maths lessons.  

Year 5/6 
Daniel 

For working hard and having a positive attitude in all 

subjects.  

Chisom For super work across the curriculum. 

Year 6 
Oliver  For working hard on his reading in class  

Precious For having an amazing positive attitude to learning 



 

            

This year are awarding a                                                                 

Skills Builder Award to one                                                                                                                         

child in each class each week. 

                  Research shows that building essential 

skills supports: 

 

 

 

 

Class 
Skills Builder 

Awards 

 

Reception 1 Dilane 

Reception 2 Heidi 

Year 1 Smith 

Year 1/2 Ryan 

Year 2/3 Billy 

Year 3 Oliver 

Year 4 Ramona 

Year 5 Kitty 

Year 5/6 Samara 

Year 6 Ikpomwosa 



 

 

A group of  Year 6 pupils 

independently planned, 

prepared and delivered a 

beautiful Remembrance  

Collective Worship for the 

other classes in school. 

Thank you. 



 

 

 

 
   

On Thursday at 11am, the whole school 

observed the two-minute silence to 

remember those who have given their 

lives in battle. As always, the children 

were respectful and reverent in honour 

of the fallen! They were an absolute 

credit to the families. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1/2 have been studying the seasons  in 

Science. 

They had a walk around the school grounds 

to observe the changes across the season of 

Autumn. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1/2 have also 

been writing 

instructions.  

They have played 

dominoes and 

made jam 

sandwiches to 

help write 

instructions. 



 
 



 
 

 

  

 

This week Reception have been learning about Autumn and the changes 

that happen at this time of year. They went on an autumn walk to look 

for leaves and check them off their list. 

 


